
       
Teacher and Staff 

Holiday Dessert Bar 

 

Bakers Needed! 

 

On Friday, December 16th, the Fountain Woods Family Association 
will be hosting a Holiday Dessert Bar for our teachers and staff 
during lunch hours.  If you would like to donate a homemade or 
store-bought dessert, please fill out the form below and return 
it through school to the FWFA by December 9th. 
   
Desserts will need to be delivered to the school on December 15th 

before 3:30pm or December 16th from 8:30-9:30am. 
Please use containers that do not need to be returned. 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

(Keep the top portion of this form as a reminder.) 

 
PLEASE PRINT: 
 
Name:_________________________Phone:_________________ 
 
Email:________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Name:___________________Teacher:______________ 
 
TEACHERS:  RETURN THIS FORM TO THE FWFA MAILBOX.  
THANK YOU!! 


